
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING BY DANVILLE CITY COUNCIL ON PROPOSED 
INCREASE OF PERSONAL PROPERTY TAX RATE ON AIRPLANES 

 
A Public Hearing will be held by the Council of the City of Danville, Virginia on 
Tuesday, June 7, 2022 at 7:00 p.m., or as soon after as may be heard, in the Council 
Chambers, Fourth Floor, Municipal Building, 427 Patton Street, at which time citizens 
may appear and be heard by the Council on the following proposal by the City of 
Danville, Virginia:   
 
To increase the Airplane Personal Property Tax from $0.30 per $100 of assessed value 
to $0.69 per $100 of assessed value, effective January 1, 2023, as authorized by Section 
58.1-3500 and 58.1-3506 of the Code of Virginia and Section 1-1 of the City Charter.  
Any concerns of the public about this matter should be presented at the scheduled 
public hearing. 

 
A copy of the proposed Ordinance can be viewed on weekdays from 8:00 am to 5:00 pm 
in the office of the City Clerk located on the Fourth Floor of City Hall, 427 Patton Street, 
Danville, Virginia. 

 
  
 BY AUTHORITY OF THE COUNCIL, 
 City of Danville, Virginia 
 Susan M. DeMasi, CMC, City Clerk 
 


